
 

 

 

This week at nursery we have been 

making the most of the lovely weather 

and enjoying water play activities. The 

children enjoyed using the gutters and 

ramps to explore where the water will go, 

and how they can catch it.  We've been 

working on our balancing skills on the 

school field using a variety of resources to 

experiment with movements such as 

tunnels, stilts and hoops. 

 

 

 

The children have enjoyed mark making using different medias such 

as sand, water and shaving foam, and they have been writing 

lovely messages for their Mother's day cards.  

 

 

 

 

We'd like to wish all our Mummy's, Granny's 

and Nanny's a very lovely Mother's day this 

weekend! Hopefully it will be nice and 

relaxing! 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

From the team at Next Steps 

25th March 2022 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Remy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our star of the week this 

week is Remy for his 

amazing letter 

formation and mark 

making.  

Well done Remy  



 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Easter Holidays: Monday 11th April - Tuesday 19th April.  

(open again on Wednesday 20th April) 

 
Summer Holiday:  1st August – Friday 12th August  

(back open on Monday 15th August) 

Important Reminders 

 

Funding Reminder 

New applications and renewals for funding for the Summer Term must be 

completed by 31st March.  Please then complete and return a 

declaration form as soon as possible thank you. 
Consent Forms 

Please return the pupil consent forms so that we are aware of where we 

can display children's photos. 

Spare Clothes 

We are asking for any donations of socks or tights as we are running low 

on spares.  If you have, even if they are odd, they would be greatly 

appreciated. 

Lost Property 

We have lots of lost property items  - if you are missing anything specific, 

please ask, or we will put it into our spares box. 


